
 

 

          January 11, 2024 

 

To the Honorable Members of the Common Council 

City Hall, Room 205 

 

 

Dear Council Members: 

This letter is to inform you that in accordance with the provisions of Common Council File No. 100626, I 

am reappointing Anthony D. Smith to the Bronzeville Advisory Committee. . This appointment requires 

Common Council confirmation and will be effective when the nominee is sworn in. 

 

 

 

 

Respectfully,  

 
José G. Pérez, 

Alderman, 12th District 

 

Attachment 
 

Reasonable accommodations due to a disability will be provided upon request. Contact the ADA Coordinator,  

414-286-3475 or adacoordinator@milwaukee.gov   no later than 72 hours before the scheduled event. 
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